
 

 

 

 

 

The SBDC at Jacksonville State University is a member of the Alabama SBDC Network.  Funded in part through a Cooperative                                                     

Agreement with the U.S. Small Business Administration.  Reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities  will be made  if             

requested at least two weeks in advance.  Contact Suzi Donaldson, JSU  SBDC  700 Pelham Road North, Jacksonville, AL  36265           

256.782.5271 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PROCUREMENT TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE CENTER  

JACKSONVILLE STATE UNIVERSITY 

 

For Immediate Release 

 

The PTAC at Jacksonville State University is pleased to promote an important small business 

workshop: 

The Alabama Department of Revenue New Business Workshop 

 

The Jacksonville State University (JSU) Procurement Technical Assistance Center (PTAC) and the 

Alabama Department of Revenue are cooperating organizations offering a workshop targeting start-

up or existing businesses that are seeking information about state sales and income tax 

responsibilities for a business owner. 

A business professional from the Alabama Department of Revenue will discuss strategies for the 

required filing and remittance of appropriate state taxes.  A counselor from the JSU PTAC will discuss 

the impact to businesses performing government contracts. 

The workshop will be held on October 4th from 3:00 pm – 4:00 pm at the Sylacauga Municipal 

Complex located at 301 North Broadway Ave; Sylacauga, Alabama. 

There is no cost to attend this workshop. 

 

For more information about the workshop, contact the Alabama Department of Revenue at (334) 887-

9549.  You may also contact the Jacksonville State University Small Business Development Center at 

(256) 782-5271 or sbdc@jsu.edu.  

 


